Helmetta Public Works would like to advise it's residents of hydrant flushing to be done from May 6™
until May 25", The hours of flushing will be done from 10A.M. until 2 P.M. as well as 10 P.M. until 2 A.M.
We strongly urge you to not use water during these times for drinking, cooking, showering, clothes
washing etc. You may experience lower pressure or no pressure at all during flushing. It is also highly
recommended to flush your pipes by running cold water for a few minutes after flushing removing any
filters or aerators if used. Flushing a hydrant pulls water through Helmetta’s water mains at such a
velocity to clean pipes and remove any sediment that might build up in the pipes. For any questions or
concerns please feel free to call Paul Reed Public Works Supervisor at 732-521-4946 ext 110.




